
 

 

 

 

 

Circular No. 36/07-2024 

July 04, 2024 

To 

The Secretaries 

All Affiliated State Units – AFI 

 

Dear Madam/Sirs, 

 

This is in continuation to the previous letter from AFI in which some of the 

districts who failed to send their teams for participation in NIDJAM held at 

Ahmedabad, were disaffiliated. 

 

I take this opportunity to request you to find out and send the list of those districts 

who did not conduct their district championships, latest by 15th July 2024. 

 

Regards, 

Ravinder Chaudhry 

Secretary, AFI 


